
It’s the most wonderful time of the year!  

Well, here we are,  entering the last month of the year. A month of excitement, family fun, 

snow and a season of giving.  Also, it’s a time to reflect on the past year and be thankful for 

all that we have. 

 

Our student’s are also working very hard and using up every minute of their time to com-

plete their assignments. The staff here at Siksika Outreach School are very proud of each 

and everyone of our students. 

It is that time of the year when we start the festive 

season with humbleness and good tidings to all. We 

at Siksika Outreach School 

Are asking for donations from Staff and Students 

for our Christmas Hamper 

to help out a special family. 

PLEASE BRING YOUR DONATIONS 

STARTING DECEMBER 1, 2018 

Barb Blakemore– The donation of clothes for 

our YPP Program 

Calgary Pregnancy Centre– Huge donation of ba-

by items and clothing for our students 

Tannis Broad Scalplock– Jackets and snowpants 

Skylar and Sage Running Rabbit– Remembrance 

Day Activity 

Roger Nelson– Volunteering his time picking up 

and dropping off donations for the school 

Knights of Columbus– Donating coats for kids 



Oki, 

The Siksika Class have been working diligently on their projects. The beaded 

orange shirts turned out beautiful. The students are working on a bigger pro-

ject which includes beaded medallions and pop sockets. We have also had Eliz-

abeth Scout come in to talk with the students which they enjoyed. I am hop-

ing to have more elders come in to visit with the students. The knowledge and 

wisdom shared by our Siksika Elders is Siksika learning in all aspects. Topics 

are chosen in regards to what we experience in day to day living. Encourage-

ment and proper protocol teachings will and has been useful to all the stu-

dents. When the weather gets warmer, I am hoping to do a field trip either to 

Glenbow Museum or BCHP.  

Looking forward to the future projects to be complete so I can include them 

into the newsletter. 



Hello, 

 

Sorry I won’t be making a submission this month as I am too busy trying 

to wrap-up final papers and assignments.  

 

Enjoy your holiday’s and be safe wherever you go. 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  

REMEMBRANCE DAY CEREMONY 





STUDENT AWARDS 

STUDENT OF THE MONTH 

GLORIA GOOD EAGLE 

CHARLIZE CRAWLER KYRA RIGHT HAND HAYDEN CUTTER 

CHRIS-ANN STIMSON 
TIMOTHY MEDICINE SHIELD 

BRYTIN SEATON 
REGGIE BRASS 

LANE MCMASTER 

ASIA LEPETRE 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 
Mock Trial 

4 5 

 

6 7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 
School Christmas 

Dinner 12:00PM 

14 
Admin Day 

No School 

15 

16 17 18 19 20 

 

21 
Early Dismissal at 

Noon 

22 

23 24 

 

25 
MERRY 

CHRISTMAS 

26 
Boxing Day 

27 28 29 

30 31 
 

New Year’s Eve 

     

December 2018 

See you on 

January 7 


